
 
SNOW HAULING PROPOSALS 

 
The City of Stewartville is seeking proposals from area owner/operators to provide up to 3 - 
18 yd dump trucks, with driver, to assist with snow removal during the 2018/2019 snow 
season. 
 
Applicants should be aware that snow removal will likely occur in the very late evening & 
early morning hours, on an "as needed" basis. The City will pay a 2 hr minimum if called in. 
All proposals shall be sealed and marked “Snow Hauling Proposal” and state a flat hourly 
charge, number of trucks available and the cubic yard capacity for each truck. 
 
Additional information may be obtained by contacting Public Works Director Sean Hale at 
951-8731. 
 
 
Please submit your proposal to the City of Stewartville, 105 East First St., PO Box 
275, Stewartville MN 55976 by 5pm on Nov 5th . 
 
 
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 


